

ST. ANDREW'S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL

Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith

(01484) 712895

■ admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk

Waterloo Road, Brighouse, West Yorkshire HD6 2AN

22nd October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Cross Country Event

Your child has been invited to take part in a Cross Country Event at Shroggs Park, Halifax on Wednesday 3rd November. The event will take place from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. We are taking a group of 10 children from a mix of year groups who have been identified as some of the fastest runners in our school. They will be competing against other schools in Calderdale.

Children will need to bring suitable outdoor clothing to change into for the event ie jogging bottoms, sweatshirt, a waterproof jacket and sturdy trainers (not PE pumps). We also recommend they bring a change of footwear for the journey home as their trainers may become very muddy. They will also need to bring a water bottle.

If your child does not bring the correct kit for the event they will be unable to take part.

Children will be travelling by taxi accompanied by a member of staff. As the event is scheduled to finish at around 3:00pm, we may return to school slightly later than 3:25pm.

If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete and return the consent slip below no later than Tuesday 2nd November.

Kind regards,

Mr.L. Johnson

PE Co-ordinator	
×	
Please return by Tuesday 2 nd November 20	21
Cross Co	untry Event
Child's name Cross Country Event.	I give permission for my child to attend the
Signed	(Parent/Carer) Date

